
GrowSmart Training June Newsletter 

Riverland Horticultural Council, trading as GrowSmart Training is an incorporated, not for profit 
organisation, providing training in:  

• Horticulture, Production Horticulture, Conservation & Land Management (WorkReady 
subsidies available for certificate lll – and certificate lV in Conservation & Land Management) 

• Short Courses  
o Chainsaw operation and maintenance 
o Quad Bike operation 
o Mobile Elevating Work Platform – daily maintenance and operation 

Proposed Young Horticulturalists’ Group 
GrowSmart is planning to host a BBQ and drinks for young people working in the 
horticultural industry. This will be on Monday, July 9 from   5 to 7pm at the Loxton 
Research Centre.  

Apart from enjoying some social time, we will be asking people for ideas about what 
such a group could achieve – anything from a forum to discuss workplace 
challenges, possible guest speakers – really whatever the group comes up with!  

We will also seek input about how often the group would meet, where etc. 

If you are interested in attending, or know of young horticulturalists 
that could be interested, please let Trevor Noble know as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions, please contact Trevor.  

Chainsaw Course 
Our next course is scheduled for Tuesday, July 3 in Loxton. Cost is $200. At this time 
there are two vacancies 

For more information about any of our training please contact: 
Trevor Noble: Manager, GrowSmart Training. 
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